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Dear CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

There has been some restructuring in the Student Chapter Advisory Committee (SCAC) 

Chairperson role following the 2019 CPFI Annual Conference this past summer. It has split into three 

positions, SCAC Co-Chairs, with a shared primary role of providing oversight for the student ministries 

and responsibilities divided among Tristram Ford, Jessica Langdon, and myself as follows: 

 Tristram: Oversee the National Student Council (NSC) and assist in the National Student Retreat 

 Jessica: Provide guidance to new chapter inquiries, answer questions from chapters, assist in 

choosing student awards 

 Pakou: Student scholarship, oversee the Hands and Feet grant, assist with social media updates 

 

We all share the task of following up with chapters that may be slipping away and serving as a resource to 

connect them to the national organization. Collectively, this summer we have accomplished the following: 

 Responded to questions and provided guidance by email to new and existing student chapters 

 Reviewed 2019 CPFI Hands and Feet Grant proposals and selected 4 recipient chapters; this year 

we received a total of 9 application submissions 

 Reached out to individuals interested in becoming a SCAC member 

 

Kelly McGloin continues to serve on the National Student Council as the Regional Directors Coordinator 

providing oversight for the regions and communicating with Regional Directors. She would like to report 

the following: 

 There were 60 schools that completed chapter update forms last year and so far we have 60 

schools that have submitted forms this year 

 We still have 12 schools that completed the form last year that we are waiting for new ones 

 We have also heard from 10 schools that they do not currently have an active chapter 

 

We pray for a blessed time of fellowship for all attending the November board meeting in Louisville. 

 

For His glory, 

 

 

 

 

 

Pakou V. Remick, PharmD 

Jessica T. Langdon, PharmD, MBA, BCPS, NCTTP    

Tristram Ford, PharmD 

Student Chapter Advisory Committee Co-Chairs     


